
Finance and Payroll Forms – November 15, 2023 

 

Many of you attended the annual “Making Numbers Count” on November 8th and we so 
appreciate your attendance.  During that training it was expressed by our Payroll Team that 
the most current forms are available on the County Intranet.  This applies to the Finance 
forms as well. 

 

Always access:  https://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/intranet/  to ensure you are using the most 
current forms available. 

 

https://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/intranet/

